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June 25, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 416 
RE: Revision to 414 – Los Angeles Intermodal Facility Change 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The following revision applies to Los Angeles Intermodal Facility Change stackfacts #414, 
dated 6/18/03. 
 
Laredo Westbound traffic destined for Los Angeles will also operate into UP's LATC ramp 
versus current routing to City of Industry. Current Cutoffs, Service and Availabilities 
supporting the above origin will remain unchanged, only the terminating facility has been 
revised.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this change in facilities, please do not hesitate to 
contact your Pacer Stacktrain Customer Service or Business Development Representatives. 
 
Thank you for business, support and cooperation. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain Operations 
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